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Archibald, Janice

From:
Sent: 26 April 2024 17:37
To: Entertainment Licensing
Cc:
Subject: PREM/05307/001 application for various licensing activities/ the treehouse bar&kitchen Otley 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

  
 
We own a residenƟal property . We are pleased and 
looking forward to the opening of the new venue and feel it is a welcome addiƟon to Otley for tourism and locals. 
We have received a copy of the applicaƟon for licenses for the various acƟviƟes the venue are hoping to provide and wish to offer our opinions on the hours of opening and 
operaƟng the venue. 
We feel it is unacceptable to local residents for the venue to operate unƟl 2am Mon to Saturday on any level and would potenƟally become detrimental to good local 
relaƟons and indeed a public nuisance.  The Treehouse have a Bar/restaurant and entertainment venue in Haworth so I had a look at the opening hours on their website 
which in our opinion are fairly sensible and reasonable to both the owners and the public in the vicinity  especially as Haworth has a huge tourism culture. 
We are very opposed to the idea of off premise sales of alcohol to the public from the venue.  We hope our opinions on the above will be considered when granƟng licenses 
as we wish the best for the success of the new Venue in the future. 
 It is very important to us to preserve good communicaƟon and relaƟons with the owners of the treehouse and therefore ask that this email and its contents be kept 
confidenƟal and our idenƟty private to any other interested parƟes and the owners of the treehouse. 

 








